

13th July 2015

## Dear Friend

## **Chorister Update: Trinity Term 2015**

The Choristers have recently returned from an exciting tour of the United States. The Choir sang sell-out concerts in eight cities across seven States, and was warmly received by all with whom it came into contact.

The Choristers spent much of the tour in homestays with parish families, who were delighted by their manner and charm. The Choristers have made lifelong friends in the States, and we are delighted that those same friends remain in contact with us.

Returning to a busy schedule of services following the tour, the Choristers recently sang at the 200<sup>th</sup> anniversary of the battle of Waterloo. They also led worship for the commemoration of the 10<sup>th</sup> anniversary of the London bombings, which was broadcast live on the BBC on Tuesday 7<sup>th</sup> July.

Were it not for the support of the Chorister Trust and others who generously give to the Choir, none of this would be possible. On behalf of the Choristers and the Cathedral, thank you for your continued support and interest in all we do, it is hugely appreciated.

Please remember that you will always find a warm welcome at St Paul's. We look forward to seeing you again soon.

Yours sincerely,

Tom Daggett

**OBE Organ Outreach Fellow** 

Emma Whitaker

Chairman, The Chorister Trust

Tel. 020 7246 8376

Email. tdaggett@stpaulscathedral.org.uk

Web. www.stpauls.co.uk

5b Amen Court, London, EC4M 7BU